Antoinette Pancaro

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Importance:

Good afternoon,

Please note:

Antoinette Pancaro

Wednesday, March 07, 2018 2:33 PM
BoF Members

FW: BOF/BOS meeting

High

The Board of Finance Meeting scheduled for this evening, March 7, 2018, at 7:00
PM has been cancelled.

From: Spring, Dan <springd @stifel.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 07, 2018 2:27 PM
To: Antoinette Pancaro <APancaro@northstoningtonct.gov>

Subject: re: BOF/BOS meeting
Importance: High

Good Afternoon, Please distribute a notice of cancellation of tonight’s meeting of the BOF. An agenda will be reposted
for a special meeting of the BOF to be held jointly with the BOS, Tuesday, Mar. 13th at 7 pm New Town Hall. Thank You

Daniel S. Spring, AAMS®

First Vice President/Investments
Branch Manager

Stifel

125 Eugene O’Neill Dr Suite 310
New London, CT 06320

(860) 440-3373 Phone

(800) 297-5508 Toll Free

(860) 440-3468 Fax



